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A PERSON-CENTERED APPROACH AND THE ROGERIAN TRADITION: A
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Createspace Independent Publishing Platform, United States, 2015. Paperback. Book Condition: New. 214 x 149
mm. Language: English . Brand New Book ***** Print on Demand *****.This book is about a person-centered
approach to counseling and psychotherapy as developed by the psychologist Carl Rogers (1902-1987) and his
colleagues. This book is also a handbook on the person-centered approach and the Rogerian tradition for use
in academic and non-academic settings alike. In brief, Chapter 1 is a previously unpublished work, entitled A
Person-Centered Approach and the Structure of Scientific Revolutions. Versions of Chapters 2 thru 4 have been
previously published in the Journal of Humanistic Psychology. Chapter 2 is entitled A Person-Centered Approach
to Multicultural Counseling Competence. Chapter 3 is entitled A Person-Centered Approach to the Treatment of
Borderline Personality Disorder. And Chapter 4 is entitled A Person-Centered Approach to the Treatment of
Combat Veterans with Posttraumatic Stress Disorder. Each chapter is briefly summarized below. Chapter 1
examines the trend of scientific inquiry in psychotherapy research, specifically focusing on events and changes
that took place beginning in the 1970s and are argued to have substantially influenced the direction of
psychotherapy research in the following decades. In particular, these changes are suggested to have been
guided by the choices made by a small but influential group of behavior and psychoanalytic-oriented
researchers, and led by the eminent psychologists Allen Bergin and Hans Strupp. The choices made by these
researchers arguably led to changes in the scientific methods used to investigate the eHectiveness of
psychotherapeutic treatments and, as will be shown in this chapter, led to the decline and disappearance of
Carl Rogers s person-centered approach. Therefore, the Rogerian traditions of theory, research, and
empirically-validated practice did not decline as a result of unfavorable findings or due to decisions made by
an objective tribunal, so...
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